
 

Dear Families and Friends of Iroquois Middle School,  
 
 The 8th Grade SGB has decided to coordinate the Middle School as a 
Hospice Bouquet Sale Location. After lots of thought, this was the way these 
students decided to give back. For those of you that don’t know, the Hospice 
Spring Bouquet Sale is a WNY wide sale, and all the proceeds go directly to 
the Hospice & Palliative Care of Buffalo. Our goal is to raise as much money 
as possible for this cause while spreading the word about hospice, because 
many do not know all they do for our hometown community.  

We will be selling two bouquets, one is a standard size bouquet that 
costs $14, the other a Tribute bouquet that costs $35. With the purchase of a 
Tribute Bouquet, a standard bouquet is delivered to a hospice patient.  

Pickup for the bouquets will take place in the middle school parking lot 
on March 4th, 2025, from 3-5pm. This will be a drive-thru service, so we ask 
you stay in your car for convenience.  

If you would like to order a bouquet, please submit the order form 
below, along with cash or a check made out to Iroquois Central School. Orders 
are due February 9, 2025. We thank you for your support.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, Kayla 
Wdowka, 8th Grade SGB Advisor, by email at kwdowka@iroquoiscsd.org.  
    Thanks a bunch!  
   8th Grade SGB Members & Miss. Kayla Wdowka  
 

Please return this sheet with payment if you are going to order a bouquet. 

Name____________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number ____________________________________________________ 

 

  Tribute Bouquets ($35)   Standard Bouquets ($14)  

 

Total Enclosed: _______________________________________________ 

mailto:kwdowka@iroquoiscsd.org

